Woodnewton – a learning community Rowlett Road CORBY Northants NN17 2NU Tel: 01536 265173

22nd September 2023

Dear Parent/Carer

FS2 - Year 6 - Book and Biscuit

I am delighted to let you know 'Book and Biscuit' sessions from FS2 to Year 6 will be starting again this term as an opportunity to welcome parents into school and give you the opportunity to read with your child in their classroom environment. On the allocated day (please see below), we are asking that you stay in the class with your child to support them with their reading / sharing a book, between 8:45 and 8:55 a.m. We hope that this will provide a positive and enjoyable start to the day.

The reading mornings will be as follows:

Monday: Year 4Tuesday: Year 1Wednesdays: Year 5

• Thursdays: Year 2 and Year 3

• Fridays: FS2 and Year 6

These reading mornings will commence week beginning Monday 25th September 2023.

We look forward to welcoming you into school and thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs K West Head of School